
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 20th October 2023 

Our Learning 

English 

The children have consolidated their learning on The Stone 
Age boy by planning and writing their own version of this 
story. They have used writing feature such as paragraphs, 

similes, time adverbials, onomatopoeia and adverbs. We are 
looking forward to reading their stories over half term. 

 

Maths 

This week in maths the children have added and subtracted  
1’s across a 10 and added and subtracted 10’s across a 100. 
We continue to practice our 10 times table. Here is a reason-
ing question. Can your child help you answer this question? 
After half term, we will be adding and subtraction numbers 

with no exchanges.  

 

 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3 Rashford - the final swimming lesson will be 
on Thursday 2nd November. The next class to 
swim will be 3W.  

 Tuesday 31st October— Halloween Fancy Dress 
and  Priory Friends Cake Sale. 

 Diwali—Sunday 12th November 

 3 Wicks—Field Studies Council event— 7th No-
vember 

 3 Moore - Field Studies Council event— 15th 
November  

 Anti bullying week — 13th to 17th November 

 Priory friends coffee morning—15th November 
9.00 to 10.00 

.Half term homework 

Next week is half term 
week.  The children have 
been provided with their 
spellings for Friday 3rd 

November. They have also 
been provided with the 

autumn 2 homework grid 
which they can start com-

pleting over half term.  

    Star of the week 

         3 Rashford:    Mannat          3Moore:   Lohan                3Wicks:  Reggie 

Word of the Week   repetition   

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


